
 

We are delighted to announce our next professional development 

conference event 

“Service users as service leads: patients as equal partners 

in dysphagia management” 

Preston 19
th
 September 2019 9.30am – 4.30pm;  

20
th
 September 9am – 1pm 

£90 Day One only; £120 Day One & Day Two incl. Lunch 

 

The importance of working in partnership with service users, their families, 

and carers is paramount. This event will address key dysphagia clinical, 

service and research issues from a service user perspective.  

In addition to lectures from national experts, the event will provide 

opportunities for discussion, reflection and active networking. 

 

The programme is open dysphagia service users, their families and carers, 

and to all relevant dysphagia healthcare professionals working with any 

patient group – neonates, paediatric, learning disabilities, adult neuro, head 

& neck cancer, dementia, end of life care.  

 

Booking opens March 2019 - places limited so save the date! 

 

 

                                                                            

 

ADVANCING DYSPHAGIA PRACTICE 

 

http://dysphagiapractice.blogspot.co.uk/   

All enquiries to: AdvancingDysphagiaPractice@gmail.com  
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